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Sprink Tech Co. provides discount on fire sprinkler systems
to non-profits
November 06, 2008 - Owners Developers & Managers

Sprink Tech Company, Inc., a leading provider of fire sprinkler systems for commercial, residential,
educational and retail clients throughout Mass., R.l. and N.H., now provides a discount to 501(c)(3)
certified non-profit organizations on the design and installation of new fire sprinkler systems.
Sprink Tech's bid submission to non-profits will include a discount of 5% off the gross cost.
"We use a state-of-the-art software program for in-house design and prefabricated pipe during
installation - two factors which not only ensure high quality and accuracy but also rapid turnaround.
a€ All of which translate to a lower cost for the client. &€ Non profits will now have that additional
discount on the gross, which means significant savings overall on the entire project,” said Scott
Dwyer, founder of Sprink Tech.
Sprink Tech has been recognized as "Subcontractor of the Month" in Commercial Builder/Architect
and has also been featured in New England Real Estate Journal for several projects, most recently
the Union Business Center located in Taunton, Mass.
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